
 From the Pastor                   May 21, 2017 
    

        We welcome Dr. Alton Beal to our pulpit to-
night.  He is the president of Ambassador Baptist 
Bible College in Lattimore, NC.   
 We are thankful for Bible colleges that are 
remaining true to the Word of God in helping to 
train young people to serve around the world.  Bro. 

Beal is noted for his great preaching, and he is also a wonderful singer.  
Plan to be in attendance tonight. 
 Please accept my deepest appreciation of every expression dis-
played to me on my birthday this past week.  Thank you so very much! 

 

 
 

HIGH SCHOOL graduates will be recognized next Sunday 
morning.  Pray for all of our youth as they prayerfully                 

consider the will of God for their lives. 
 

 
Order forms for FAITH BAPTIST CHURCH CAPS, 

SHIRTS and JACKETS are located in the          
church  foyer.   

If you would like to purchase an item, 
please sign your name and 
size.  This is a good way to 

advertise our church. 
 

 
LED PROJECT:  We are at $3,861 towards our goal of 

$5,400.  Keep praying!  We are thankful to those men who 
are donating the time to install the LED lights.  See                

Paul Cahoon if you would like to assist. 
 

 
 

YOUTH SUNDAY...next Sunday night. 
  

 

 

 
PRAY for Kristan Horton as she prepares to go to Japan as an 

intern missionary.  Her departure date is June 7th. 
 

 
 

LADIES’ AUXILIARY will meet on Monday, June 5th, at 6:30 p.m.  
for a “TIME TO HONOR.”  If you are a lady age 65 or older, we 

would like to honor you and thank you for your Christian                          
influence.  Please sign up in the foyer. 

 

 
 

THIS COMING Wednesday will be the final week of Survival  Kids 
Club and 4-5 year olds’ Master Club.  Sunday, May 28th, will be youth 

Sunday, and will conclude this year’s sessions.  We’ll be looking forward 
to a new year starting this fall! 

 

 

 

Stewardship 
Report 

 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings .........$   5,771.26 
Faith Promise .................        500.00 
Other Missions ...............        197.00 
LED Project ....................        110.00 
Miscellaneous ..................     1,850.00 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$  8,428.26 

Serving in the  
Nursery: 

 
 

This Morning: 
Infants:    

Toddlers-3s:  Terri Marlowe 
4-5 Year Olds:  Nancy Pauley 

 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers:  Phyllis Berryman 

2s & 3s:  Judy Berryman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers:  M. Marlowe 

2s & 3s: Margaret Love 

Mark your calendar for our annual                                      
GOD & COUNTRY DAY! 

Date:  Sunday morning, June 25th 
Service Time:  10:30 - 12:30  


